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24 AUG 2020

Most Urgent

No. EDN-HE (21)B(15)15/2020-V-Vaol-I
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 v
Tel. 0177-2653120 Extn. 234, e-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.inFax: 2812882
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Dated: Shimla-171001 the August, 2020
To

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding Suggestions on Openig of Schools and Suggestions/

Feedback on Har Ghar Pathshala™.

On the above mentioned subject, it is intimated that in the meeting on
17-08-2020, Hon'ble Education Minister of Himachal Pradesh has directed that latest
"Suggestions on Opening of Schools and Suggestions/ Feedback of online studies of the
students under the Scheme "Har Ghar Pathshala" may be obtained from all the DDHEs
in the State.

In view of above mentioned, you are directed send the latest

"Suggestions on Opening of Schools and Suggestions/ Feedback of online studies of the

students under the Scheme "Har Ghar Pathshala' as well as suggestions/ Feedback

of the classes under "Himachal Doordarshan Gyanshala Programme' which is being

telecasted on Doordarshan Kendra Shimia.

This mayv be given personal attention and top priority please.
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(Dr. Parmod Chauhan),
Joint Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla- | the August, 2020
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
iy he Branch Officer, Estt.-I Branch, DHEHP, w.r.t. U.O. No.EDN-

HE(1)B(15)-Review Meeting (EM), dated 20-08-2020
The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the diryction to upload this letter on

the Departmental website.
irector ol Higher Education{C),
Himachal Pradesh
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